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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: PUC Docket Filings <PUCDocketFilings@state.sd.us>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 11:02 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC); Van Gerpen, Patty; Mohr, Leah; Lashley, Joy  (PUC); Gustafson, 

Katlyn
Subject: FW: Existing Docket Filing
Attachments: Dakota Access.pdf

-------------------------------------------  
From: Debra Sorenson[S   
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 11:02:14 AM  
To: PUC Docket Filings  
Subject: Existing Docket Filing  
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Dear Public Utilities Commission, 
The reason I have declared party  status application is for the reason we 
have many questions and  concerns about  our future  operation. Prior to 
Dakota Access even coming into sight, our family has researched how to 
pass the family farm on to our next generation. Some of our concerns are 
about any possible leaks and what is the end picture. If for any reason there 
would be a leak on any of our property, the oil would feed into some of our 
water stock dams that provide water for our stock of cattle that is proficient 
to our operation.  I want to make sure that it is understood that we are not 
against this oil pipeline but have way to many concerns about the future 
generation following up on this process. Also what is our liability  on the oil 
leakage into and along our drain  tile line to other land owners.  If a 
potential oil leak was to happen on our property,  let it be known that at 
least our half section along with the next section would be impacted and all 
crop potentials would be devastated for many years . In our neighborhood, 
all creeks  and streams go to the Vermillion river water shed and eventually 
end up in  Lake Vermillion  .  For this reason , I ask that this project be 
carefully examined and maintained if passed.  
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